
 

Last week was Spirit Week and CHS students and teachers did their part to show their Wolf pride. 
There was great participation in each day’s theme, and the courtyard was a sea of blue on Friday. 
Channel 3 came out to do a live spot from Friday’s Fall Sports Assemblies and the Wolves put on a 
great show!   



 Tuesday, 8/29:  Boys Tennis vs. Hamilton @ 3:30; Girls Volleyball vs. Pinnacle – F @ 4:00; JV 
@ 5:00; V @ 6:00

 Wednesday, 8/30:  Girls Volleyball vs. Hamilton - F @ 4:00; JV @ 5:00; V @ 6:00

 Thursday, 8/31:  Girls Tennis vs. Desert Mountain @ 3:30; Swim vs. Corona @ 4:00; Girls 
Volleyball vs. Copper Canyon- F @ 4:00; JV @ 5:00; V @ 6:00; JV Football vs. Pinnacle           
@ 6:00

  

CHS Orchestras rocked it out with CTS last Thursday in the Chandler Center for the Arts.  The 90-
minute show was high energy and inspirational, and it featured songs from bands such as Cold Play 
as well as CTS originals.  CHS’s orchestras are conducted by Ms. Danelle Kennedy.



Chandler High is going paperless and we will no longer be printing progress reports unless 
requested from the Registrar’s Office. Parents can view their child’s grades from the Parent Portal at 
any time.  Students’ 1st quarter progress grades were posted last Friday.  If you need help accessing 
the Parent Portal, please call the front office at 480-812-7700.



Want more information on PSAT 9 or PSAT/NMSQT testing at Chandler High?  Visit the CHS Testing 
Information website for everything you need to know.  

All college visits will take place in the CHS College & Career Center, unless otherwise specified.  
Students should sign up outside of the College & Career Center to attend a presentation. They will 
receive a pass in class on the day of the presentation.  
 

 

Senior Yearbook Recognition Ads are a great way for parents, families and friends to commemorate 
student achievements and important milestones.  In addition, revenues from recognition ads help 
CHS create a better yearbook.  View the Senior Ad flyer for additional info and the order form. 

Yearbooks are on sale in the Bookstore for $60.  Buy now before the price goes up on September 1st!

Introducing Chandler High School’s official senior photographer – Cilento Photography! Be sure to 
be photographed by Cilento for your senior yearbook portrait no later than 10/21/17.  The studio is 
located at 4513 N. Scottsdale Rd #112 Scottsdale, Az 85251  Cilento Photography will also be on 
campus for scheduled sessions 10/9/17-10/13-17. 

Feel free to call 480-947-4467 or visit www.Cilentophotography.com for more information. 

https://www.cusd80.com/cms/lib/AZ01001175/Centricity/Domain/6875/Chandler%20PSATNMSQT%20Web%20Info.pdf
https://www.cusd80.com/cms/lib/AZ01001175/Centricity/Domain/6875/Chandler%20PSATNMSQT%20Web%20Info.pdf
https://www.cusd80.com/cms/lib/AZ01001175/Centricity/Domain/6875/Chandler_SeniorAds_PDF.pdf
http://www.cilentophotography.com/


 

On December 9th from 2:00pm to 8:30pm, the City of Chandler, the Chandler Symphony Orchestra, and the 
Downtown Chandler Community Partnership are putting on the first Annual Star Wars Fanfest in 
Downtown Chandler. They are seeking talent from all the schools to perform at the event. The 
performance does not have to be Star Wars themed. Individuals or groups, students or adults can 
perform.  Check out the fanfest website for more info or contact Sheryl Willis at 602-748-5588.

https://www.starwarsfanfest.com/

